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News Release 

December 10, 2021      

Update - Homicide Investigation - City of Pewaukee 

 
 
The defendant involved in the City of Pewaukee incident has been identified. Drew Bennett, a 
21-year-old male from Panama City, Florida has been charged with one count of 1st Degree 
Intentional Homicide - Use of a Dangerous Weapon.  
 
  

Lieutenant Nicholas Ollinger 
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office 
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On Thursday November 18th, 2021, at 6:08 p.m., the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office and 
the City of Pewaukee Fire Department responded to a parking lot adjacent to Point Burger Bar 
in the City of Pewaukee for a male victim who was unconscious and not breathing with an 
apparent wound to his neck. The victim was a passenger on a Greyhound Bus. 
 
From the initial investigation, it appears the victim was attacked on the bus by another male. 
The victim sustained a knife wound to his upper torso. Other passengers provided medical 
treatment to the 31-year-old male victim until deputies and EMS personnel arrived on scene 
and took over medical treatment. Lifesaving measures were continued until the victim was 
pronounced deceased at the scene.  
 
A male suspect was immediately taken into custody at the scene of the incident.  No other 
suspects are being sought at this time. This appears to be an isolated incident and there is no 
remaining threat to the community.   
 
Additional assistance was received from the City of Waukesha Police Department, Wauwatosa 
Police Department, and the Wisconsin State Patrol.   
 
This incident remains under investigation by the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office.  
 

Lieutenant Nicholas Ollinger 
Waukesha County Sheriff’s Office 
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